
APPENDIX 2 
Provided for the Committee’s information only and not debate. 
 
Progress in response to recommendations made and issues requiring action raised by the 
Environment Scrutiny Committee. 
 
 

Committee date:  28 June 2010 
 

School Travel Plans 

Recommendations Response/Action 

A member briefing note be produced 
setting out the position concerning how 
the three Herefordshire Colleges were 
complying with the planning conditions in 
relation to travel plans; 
 

Information awaited from planning.  
 

 
 

Committee date:  13 July 2010 
 

Review the Rights of Way Service performance and outcomes 

Recommendations Response/Action 

should the Herefordshire Local Access 
Forum extend an invitation to 
Herefordshire Council to meet with the 
Minister and MPs to discuss PROW issues, 
the Executive be requested that the 
Chairman and Vice-Chairman be invited to 
represent the views of the Committee. 
 

No date has been set but the Local MP, Jesse Norman 
is still keen to observe a Forum meeting and if possible 
bring along the relevant minister.   
 
The Cabinet Member and Chair and V-Chair of Scrutiny 
will be informed when the HLAF has arranged a 
meeting. 
 

 
 

Update on the operation of the Planning Committee and Enforcement Function 

Recommendations Response/Action 

That the report be noted and a Member 
briefing note be provided on the work of 
the Section 106 officer together with 
progress on implementing and monitoring 
agreements. 

This information was provided to Members on 13 July 
2010 direct from the officer. 

 
 

Committee date:  26 November 2010 
 

Railways – Update Report 

Recommendations Response/Action 

That the position outlined in the report be 
noted and the key providers of rail 
services and facilities in the County be 
invited to a future meeting to discuss 
issues of concern. 
 

Noted in the work programme for scheduling for a 
future meeting. 
 

 



 
Report of the Review Group on the Herefordshire Travellers’ Policy 

Recommendations Response/Action 

3) the Executive response to the Review be 
reported to the first available meeting of 
the Committee after the Cabinet Member 
(E&ST) has approved his response. 
 

The findings from the Review have been passed to the 
Executive for consideration.  A report setting out the 
Executive response has been listed in the work 
programme for the July 2011 meeting. 

 


